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Dear Mary Lynn Baum: 

On behalf of Premier Eby and the Executive Council, I would like to extend my thanks to you, your 
board members and your organization's leadership for your dedication, expertise and service to the 
people of British Columbia. 

Public sector organizations-including Crowns, health authorities and post-secondary institution 
boards-support British Columbians by delivering vital public services and are accountable to the 
public through their responsible Minister. Your leadership in advancing and protecting the public 
interest strengthens trust in public institutions. 

You are serving British Columbians at a time when people in our province continue to recover from 
and respond to the upheaval caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, an ongoing toxic drug crisis, 
climate-related natural disasters and while global inflation is driving up costs. Now more than ever, 
we need to focus on building a prosperous, low-carbon, sustainable economy, and a province where 
everyone can find a good home-in rural areas, in cities and in Indigenous communities. 

This mandate letter, which I am sending in my capacity as Minister responsible for post-secondary 
institutions, sets out overarching principles relevant to the entire public sector and specific direction 
on priorities and expectations for your institution for the remainder of government's term. 

Government and public sector organizations must continue to advance results that people can see 
and feel in these key areas: strengthened health care, safer communities, attainable and secure 
housing and a clean and fair economy that delivers affordability and prosperity. 

In doing so, you will continue working towards lasting and meaningful Reconciliation by supporting 
opportunities for Indigenous Peoples to be full partners in the province we are building together and 

delivering on specific commitments as outlined in the Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous 
Peoples Act action plan. 
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Heather Wood, Deputy Minister and Secretary to Treasury Board 
Ministry of Finance 
Heather.Wood@gov.bc.ca 

Bobbi Plecas, Deputy Minister 
Ministry of Post-Secondary Education and Future Skills 
PSFS.DeputyMinister@gov.bc.ca 

Mary Sue Maloughney, Associate Deputy Minister, Crown Agencies Secretariat 
Ministry of Finance 
MarySue.Malouqhney@gov.bc.ca 

Dr. Paula Burns, President and Chief Executive Officer 
Langara College 
pburns@langara.ca 

Alice Hsu, Executive Assistant to the President and the Board 
Langara College 
ahsu@langara.ca 

Mary Lynn Baum
Board Chair, Langara College 
Date: September 22, 2023


